
From: Goldsby, Sara <sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/2/2016 11:53:05 AM
Subject: FW: Your Counsel

Holly,
I still have two contacts for you and sent the original to your old email. 
Please see below.
Sara

_____________________________________________
From: Goldsby, Sara 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 11:51 AM
To: Holly Pisarik; Rebecca Schimsa
Subject: Your Counsel

Hello Holly and Rebecca,

I hope you both are well.  I want to let you know that I am planning on submitting my resume to the Office of the 
Governor, along with a letter expressing my interest in transitioning to Mr. Toomey’s position upon his departure. 
I am hoping that one or both of you could make some time to meet with me as I would very much appreciate your 
general thoguths and guidance on this. 

I am happy to make time around your busy schedules, we could even meet for coffee or tea in or outside of 
business hours.

Gratefully,
Sara

Sara Goldsby, MSW, MPH
Governmental Affairs
S.C. Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services
sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov
Phone 803.896.8371

 ________________________________  

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attached files may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged in accordance with the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 and 42 CFR Part 2. The information contained in this message and any attached documents is intended 
only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information 
to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received document(s). The recipient is also required to destroy the 
information after its stated need has been fulfilled.
If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information contained therein is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and delete this email and any 
attachments from your computer.
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